

CONTENTS

V

Letters, telegrams, etc.—Continued

Kearns, Hon. Carroll D., a Representative in Congress from the State of Pennsylvania:	Page
“A Home for American Art,” article in the New Republic.....	209
“A Thorough Search Would Surely Find Negro Musicians Capable of Playing in the National Symphony Orchestra,” article by Hon. Adam Clayton Powell, appearing in the appendix of the Congressional Record of March 20, 1961.....	188
“Amendment of Public Buildings Act of 1959, Relating to Location of Certain Courts in the District of Columbia,” by Senator Kennedy, in the Congressional Record of March 24, 1960.....	213
“Amendment of Public Buildings Act of 1959, Relating to Location for New U.S. Court of Claims Building,” by Senator Morse in the Congressional Record of March 24, 1960.....	214
“Amendment of Public Buildings Act of 1959, Relating to Location of Certain Court Buildings in the District of Columbia,” by Senator Humphrey, in the Congressional Record of April 21, 1960.....	217
American Association of School Administrators, resolution on the creative arts.....	174
“Art League Fears Loss of Patent Office ‘Home’,” article in Washington Star, by Brace Bassett.....	210
Articles in appendix of Congressional Record, March 6, 1961, by—	
“‘It Is a Brash Generation Indeed Which Will Destroy All Physical Evidences of Its Great Heritage’”.....	234
“The American Institute of Architects Deplores the Apparently Impending Destruction of Certain Buildings Fronting on Lafayette Square and the Construction of Large Federal Buildings in Their Place”.....	230
“Capital on Culture Kick,” article by Betty Beale, in the New York World-Telegram of May 6, 1961.....	207
“Capital To Have Its Shakespeare,” article by Louis Calta, in The New York Times, May 13, 1961.....	212
“Cheers Are Due Capital’s Theaters,” article by Richard L. Coe, in the Washington Post of December 25, 1960.....	248
“Concerted Effort May Save Square,” article in the Washington Post of May 24, 1960.....	248
“Culture Talk Evokes Blast,” article by Betty Beale, in the Washington Star.....	181
“Designation as National Historic Sites of Lafayette Square and Certain Buildings in the Vicinity Thereof,” by Senator Murray in the Congressional Record of August 7, 1957.....	221
Eisenhower, Dwight D., former President of the United States:	
Letter from, dated May 8, 1961.....	167
Telegram from, dated May 14, 1961.....	167
Equity magazine, November 1960 issue, questions asked by Dick Moore, editor, and answers by Senator John F. Kennedy and Vice President Richard M. Nixon.....	167
Hayes, Patrick, broadcast on WGMS, August 28, 1960.....	227
“Home Slated as Shrine to Sousa Is Condemned,” article by Stephen S. Rosenfeld, in the Washington Post.....	193
“Hudson Mansion Lives Again,” article by Merrill Folsom, in the New York Times.....	208
Isenbergh, Max, Acting Assistant Secretary for Educational and Cultural Affairs, letter to Senator Hubert H. Humphrey.....	288
“Kennedy Asks Fund To Save Nile Relics,” article by W. H. Lawrence, in the New York Times.....	184
Lang, Paul Henry, New York Herald Tribune, letter to Congressman Kearns.....	206
McCarthy, Hon. Eugene J., a Senator from the State of Minnesota:	
“Future of Lafayette Square,” article in the appendix of the Congressional Record of July 1, 1960.....	220
“Reconstruction at Lafayette Square,” in the Congressional Record of July 1, 1960.....	218